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Chairman Peterson, Vice Chair Schuring, ranking member Williams, members of the 
committee, I write as a proponent of SB-52. 
 
I am writing to express our Township's overwhelming support for this legislation. 
 
Our residents must be allowed to have the opportunity for a vote on local decisions 
affecting their property and personal safety. The residents in Eden Township of Seneca 
County are asking for your support on this very important bill for their protection. 
 
Thank you for seriously considering the views and opinions of Eden Township and all of 
Seneca County. 
 
David G Ziegler  
Eden Township Trustee, Seneca County 
4394 E Twp Road 58 


